
 
October 22nd, 2013 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

ATTENTION:  Sprague Area 
 

Change in Garbage Dump 
Days and Hours of Operation: 

 
Sprague Waste Disposal Grounds will be changing its days and hours 

of operation commencing November 1st, 2013. Woodridge and 
Menisino’s Waste Disposal Grounds will remain the same.  

 

Days of Operation: 
Woodridge: Wednesdays and Sundays 

Menisino: Tuesdays and Saturdays 
Sprague: Thursdays and Sundays 

 
Hours of operation are 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. until November 2nd, 

2013. On Sunday, November 3rd, 2013, all garbage dumps within the 
RM of Piney will be open from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. These hours of 

operation will remain until Sunday, March 9th, 2014. 
 
 

Thank you, 
The RM of Piney 


